
Subject:	Fwd:	Assessment	Information	from	County	Assessor-	Downtown	Area
From:	Heather	Cole	<heather.cole@como.gov>
To:	Andrew	Beverley	<andrew.beverley@columbiabancshares.com>,Andy	Waters
<awaters36@gmail.com>,Christine	King	<chking@cpsk12.org>,"Ernie	Wren,	III"
<erniewren@gmail.com>,Heather	Cole	<Heather.Cole@como.gov>,Helen	Wade
<hwade@cpsk12.org>,Jeremy	Root	<Jar281@nyu.edu>,"John	G.	Clark"
<jgclark@mchsi.com>,June	Pitchford	<jpitchford@boonecountymo.org>,Ken	Pearson
<Kmpearson11@gmail.com>,Lynn	Cannon	<LMCANNON@gocolumbiamo.com>,Maria
Oropallo	<maria.oropallo@gmail.com>,Martin	Ghafoori	<ghafoorim@stifel.com>,Melissa	Carr
<mcarr@dbrl.org>,Michael	Kelly	<michael.kelly@lssliving.org>,Nancy	Thompson
<Nancy.Thompson@como.gov>,Paul	Cushing	<pcushing@cpsk12.org>,"Tony	St.	Romaine"
<Tony.St.Romaine@como.gov>
Time:	Thursday,	October	19,	2017	9:05:33	AM	GMT-06:00

Good	morning,
Please	see	the	communication	below	from	Ms.	Pitchford.	As	she	suggests	below,	if	you	have
questions	regarding	the	attachment	or	would	like	more	information,	please	submit	your	inquiries	to	me	and	I	will
forward	them	to	Mr.	Schauwecker	for	response.	Upon	receipt	of	a	response,	I	will	forward	the	inquiry	and	reply	to	the
full	group.

Thanks,
Heather	Cole
Assistant	to	the	City	Manager
Vision	Zero	Program	Manager
City	of	Columbia
701	E.	Broadway	-	2nd	Floor
Columbia,	MO	65201
Phone:	573.874.6338
Fax:	573.442.8828

----------	Forwarded	message	----------
From:	June	Pitchford	<JPitchford@boonecountymo.org>
Date:	Wed,	Oct	18,	2017	at	11:45	PM
Subject:	Assessment	Information	from	County	Assessor-	Downtown	Area
To:	Heather	Cole	<heather.cole@como.gov>
Cc:	Tom	Schauwecker	<TSchauwecker@boonecountymo.org>

Good	evening,	Heather.

	

The	Boone	County	Assessor	forwarded	to	me	data	from	his	office	regarding	the	growth	of
assessed	valuation	for	all	of	the	County’s	various	political	subdivisions	since	2008,	which	I	have
attached	to	this	email.		On	the	attachment,	Mr.	Schauwecker	has	highlighted	those	political
subdivisions	which	are	relevant	to	the	parcel	identified	in	the	pending	TIF	application.			

	

I	have	encouraged	Mr.	Schauwecker	to	attend	the	October	30th	public	hearing	to	present	this
information	and	to	respond	to	questions,	but	I	am	unable	to	confirm	his	attendance	at	this	time.	
	If	TIF	Commission	members	have	questions	regarding	the	attachment	or	desire	more
information,	perhaps	they	can	submit	their	questions	and	requests	to	you	so	that	you	can
circulate	them	to	Mr.	Schauwecker	for	response.		I	have	cc’d	Mr.	Schauwecker	on	this	email	in
hopes	of	facilitating		such	communication.
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Please	include	this	email	in	your	correspondence	to	TIF	Commission	members.

	

Thanks	for	all	your	assistance,	Heather!

	

June

	

June	E.	Pitchford,	CPA	|	Boone	County	Auditor	|	801	E.	Walnut,	Rm	304	|	Columbia,	MO	65201
|	573.886.4275	Office	|	573.886.4280	Fax	|	email:	jpitchford@boonecountymo.org
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